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Dear Members:

First of all, I hope you had a wonderful summer and A Happy New
Year.  I would like to thank all of you who came to our Jazz Brunch
which was attended by over 100 people, I have only heard positive
comments about the wildly successful brunch.  We have had many
parties in the past, but I think this was up there with the best.
The food-so much of everything: Omelets to bagels, lox and cream
cheese, to roast beef, side dishes, fruits-everything was there.
Everyone seemed to enjoy the music from their seats and the 
dance floor.  A huge thank you to the committee:  Cynthia Kravitz, 
Evelyn Nessen, Phyllis Fuld, Ellie Forman,  Bobbie Krozy and
Dotty Rosenberg . Without them there wouldn’t have been a Jazz
Brunch.

We do want the FFA to continue and we need more people interest-
ed in becoming board members, so please think about joining the
board and helping with the activities of this wonderful group of
fine
people.

We also hope that you will consider sending in an article, a photo-
graph with annotation, something of interest along with whatever
donation you decide.  Your donations helps us with the printing and
postage for the newsletters, and of course, our many events for the
entire association.  Please consider helping us to defray these costs
even if you don’t have an article or photograph to contribute.

We are in the planning stages of another event, and as soon as we
have some information, you will read about it in a subsequent
newsletter.

So, until next time, I wish you health and happiness, and whatever
kind of day you want.

Sincerely,
Herb Raffelson, President 

* Gerson “Gus” Blaustein
* Chet Block
* Eddie Manell
* Arline Kawadler
* Harvey Kawadler
* Paula Landy
* Bert Nessen
* Manny Richman
* Boni Winick
* Mel Kramer

MAIL TO:  FFA PO Box 184 Stoughton, MA 02072

I HAVE A HAPPENING

You will get more enjoyment out of the newsletter when

you share your happenings with all of us.

NOVEMBER 2015

NEW MEMBERS
"The F.F.A. would like to extend a warm

welcome to the following new members"

Elaine (Brody) Marks Greenwich, CT

Burt F. Gerber Plymouth, MA

Sue (Tucker) Gerrish Rockland, ME

Dorothy (Wuitt) Weinstein Melville, NY

Sandi (Kaufman) & Stanley Berger Boca Raton, FL

Beverly (Kaufman) & Tom Wolfe Boynton Beach, FL

Al  & Debra Bass Mansfield, MA

Myrna Meyers La Quinta, CA

Ruth ( Edelstein) & Len Baker Westport, CT



DONATIONS
Sandi (Schaffer) Akashian Wayland, MA

Sandi (Kaufman) & Stanley Berger Boca Raton, FL

Martin Bernstein Sharon, MA

Rosalyn & Ed Bluestein Foxboro, MA

Gina & Sheldon Camiel Delray Beach, FL

Carol (Temkin) & Stan Charloff Boynton Beach, FL

Gloria (Fagut) Chazim Scotch Plains, NJ

Ethel (Gilbert) & Ed Curelop Brockton, MA

Robert David Rochester, NY

Helayne (Bornstein) & Nathan Dratch Boynton Beach, FL

Wilma (Weisman) Fagin Chestnut Hill, MA

Ellie (Heffron) Forman Canton, MA

Arnold Fritz Brockton, MA

Marilyn & Larry Galer Milton, MA

Judy (Bechwith) & Don Goodman Duxbury, MA

Doris & Elliot Hershoff Peabody, MA

Beverly & Bill Kaunfer Boynton Beach, FL

Rae (Bubbles) & Burt Kaufman Delray Beach, FL

Marcia (Bower) & Marty Leppo Canton, MA

Marilyn Meltzer Framingham, MA

Leatrice & Eddie Miller Delray Beach, FL

Sandra Miller Delray Beach, FL

Irving Murstein Weymouth, MA

Evelyn (Chernov) Nessen Randolph, MA

Myra (Lapin) & Bob Pransky Randolph, MA

Richard Ross Lakeland, FL

Dottie (Williams) & Gerry Rosenberg Boynton Beach, FL

Daniel Rosenfield Somerset, NJ

Dick & Chickie Rutfield Canton, MA

Sharon Barrett-Shanks Delray Beach, FL

Frances Sharon Delray Beach, FL

Sara (Weinstein) Rothman Silver Springs, MD

Mel Sacks McKinney, TX

Beverly (Kaufman) & Tom Wolfe Boynton Beach, FL

Rita (Smith)& Buzz Zide Boynton Beach, FL

A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU

Albert (Washie) Beiderman Delray Beach, FL

Melvin & Mikki Gondelman Milton, MA

Iris (Hunt) Segal Boca Raton, FL

Sidney Wolk Boston, MA

George Isgur N. Easton, MA

Fran (Giambosso) & Stan Ross Delray Beach, MA

Marilyn & Sherman Miller Winter Park, FL

Beverly (Gear) Marram Mashpee, MA

Carolyn (Kiki) & Chet Enbinder Plainville, MA

IN MEMORY OF
In memory of a wonderful, beloved wife, mother, and grandmoth-
er, Judy (Yenof) Pollino of Randolph, MA and Boynton Beach,
FL, who passed away in January 2015, from her husband George
Pollino and children Susan and Howard Katzen and grandsons
Benjamin and Zachary Katzen of Sharon, MA

In memory of Richard Wennett.  A wonderful  lifelong friend, he
will be greatly missed.  Leatrice & Eddie Miller, of Delray Beach,
FL.

It is with great sadness I announce the death of my husband Jerry
Weinberg on May 5, 2014.  I now reside in Natick with my
daughter, son in law two dogs and four cats.  Marsha Weinberg of
Natick, MA

I am not sure if the Franklin Field Association was informed that
Bernie Price passed away in May 23, 2014.  We had been married
55 years. Bernie had Parkinson”s disease for 20 years.  Betsy
Price, Dedham, MA

In memory of my late husband Sonny Miller, from Sandra
(Ginsberg) Miller of Delray Beach, FL.

Our best friend and long time pal, Charlie Keone passed away and
I am sure he is playing softball with his playmates above.  He will
be missed.            
Arnold “Smitty” Smith                        Lenny Blau
Mel Gondelman                                  Lou Rosen
Sonny Paige

In memory of my beloved wife Ruth (Forman) Goolst.  From
Teddy Goolst of Boca Raton, FL.

In loving memory of my son Richard Todd Sacks.  From Mel
Sacks of McKinney, Tx.

In memory of Irwin “Duke” Stern.  From Bob David of
Rochester, NY.

In memory of Leo Francer of FL, friend of Irving Murstein and
graduate of  Roxbury Memorial H. S. and Northeastern
University, where both were students.  Passed in May 2015 at the
age of 81.  From Irving Murstein of Weymouth, MA.

In memory of our beloved granddaughter Haley Lauren Cremer.
From Rosalyn & Ed Bluestein of Foxboro, MA.

In memory of  board member Manny Richman, from the Board of
Directors of the FFA.

In memory of Susan (Gitner) Bokil who passed away in mid
October, 2015.  Susie was a retired teacher in Winchester, MA,
wife of Delip Bokil and mother of Nathan and Mark Bokil.  She
was the Sister of Gerry, Gary and Larry Gitner. From Gerry
Gitner of Highland Beach, FL

In memory of Sonny Bornstein a very special guy. Bobbie Krozy
of Stoughton, MA

In memory of Myron Klayman a great guy.  Bobbie Krozy of 
Stoughton, MA

CONDOLENCES
Condolences to Loretta (Fine) Kravitz on the loss of her dear
brother Richard Fine. Sandi (Schaffer) Akashian of Wayland, MA.

Condolences to Sandra (Gotthardt) Koltz on the passing of her
loving husband Barry. From long time friend Rita (Kaplan)
Libman of Delray Beach, FL.

GET WELL

We wish Arthur Kagno a full and speedy recovery.  Carole
(Temkin) and Stan Charloff of Boynton Beach, FL.

Sending well wishes to Melvin Gondelman of Milton, MA from
dear friend Rita ( Kaplan) Libman.

Get well wishes to Ellie (Heffron) Forman, Treasurer,  for a very
speedy recovery.  The Board of Directors of the Franklin Field
Association.



NOTES FROM OUR MEMBERS
Thank you for the wonderful newsletter and all the hard work

you all do to keep us up to date on everything. Marilyn & Larry 

Galer, of Milton, MA.

Bless you wonderful volunteers!!  Marty Bernstein of Sharon,

MA.

I really appreciate the newsletter, thanks so much. Sandy

(Ginsburg) Miller of Delray Beach, FL.

We enjoy the newsletter.  Thanks for keeping the memories alive.

Rita (Smith) & Buz Zide, of Boynton Beach, FL.

Have a healthy summer, keep up the excellent work you have

done and will be doing.  Thank you, Albert (Washie) Beiderman

of Delray Beach, FL.

Many thanks to all of you who keep our memories alive & help

renew old friendships. Thanks again, Iris (Hunt) Segal of Boca

Raton, FL.

I am sending you a check for all the pleasure I am getting from

the FFA Newsletter.  The memories are so dear to me, and

although I just celebrated my 80th birthday and it seems like yes-

terday I was living on Harvard St. across from Levin Pharmacy

and over Cantor’s grocery store.  Our house was always filled

with our friends and we all had just a wonderful time together.

Like I said, the memories are priceless.  Keep up the great

work, wish I lived close so I could help.  Have a great year.

Gloria (Fagut) Chazim, of Scotch Plains, NJ.

I have been receiving the FFA Newsletter for several years now,

ever since I heard about it.  Strangely enough, I’ve never recog-

nized a single name or face (until this issue, when I recognized

the name of Sheldon Adelson, Las Vegas-but that’s from the cur-

rent news, not from my time in Dorchester).  I decided to try a

new tack and see whether anyone recognizes me.  My maiden

name was Sara Weinstein and I lived at 17 Roxton St. in

Dorchester from 1942 to 1950.  I graduated from the J. E. Burke

H.S. at the age of 16.  I also have a brother 9 years younger

than me named Joel Weinstein.  He went to English High.  Does

anyone remember him??  Sara (Weinstein) Rothman of Silver

Springs, MD.

Thank you for sharing wonderful memories.  Myrna (Lapin)

Pransky of Randolph, MA.

Thank you for the newsletter- all the news about my people from

Dorchester, Roxbury and Mattapan.  Helayne (Bornstein) &

Nathan Dratch of Boynton Beach, FL

We enjoy reading the Newsletter.  Daniel Rosenfield of

Somerset, N.J.

Thanks for your continues work, love to read and recall “the old

days”. Rae (Bubbles) and Burt Kaufman of Delray Beach FL.

You are doing great work!!  Dick and Chickie Rutfield of Delray

Beach, FL.

NOTES FROM OUR MEMBERS
I have written and published a new book called “when I was your

age”.  In it is a lot of stuff about growing up in Dorchester/

Mattapan.  It is sure to bring back some memories.  It is available

on Amazon, contact me by e-mail if you have any trouble getting

it.  Ernie Sorchin, ernie@sochin.com of Cutler Bay, FL.

Sherman and Marilyn Miller are proud of our combined family

of six children and 8 grandchildren.  Of the eight one is working

in New York,  One is working in Boston, one a senior at Florida

state, one a senior at University of FL, one at Stetson Law

School, two in high school and one in grammar school.  Sherman

is on the board of directors of the 5 star Greater Orlando

Chamber of Commerce and on the board of the World Trade

Center Orlando.  Sherman is till active in Multicom, which

he founded 33 years ago.  FFA is doing a fabulous job-keep up

the good work.  Sherman & Marilyn Miller of Winterpark, FL.

I have just released, a warm, heartfelt adult poetry book.

“REMEMBERANCES by Becky Hamm”.  You will laugh, you

will cry and you will remember. Frances (Jacobs) Sharon

(pseudonym Becky Hamm).  J. E. Burke 1944 of

Randolph, MA.

Looking forward to receiving the FFA newsletter, thanks for a

great job. Hoping to see everyone at the Florida reunion in 2016.

Beverly & Bill Kaunfer of Boynton Beach, FL.

Marty Wald (Eichenwald) would like to make contact with Edith

Burnas who had lived on or near Humboldt Ave. in Roxbury,

attended The Crawford Street Hebrew School, was graduated

from Girl’s Latin around 1950 and Radcliffe College in 1956.

Anyone who can supply information should contact Marty Wald

at: 345 Vista Royale Dr., Palm Desert, CA. 92211, 760 341 2239.

I live in Rockland ME, I grew up in Dorchester, and still keep in

contact with my friends.  We grew up on Geneva Ave.  and we

are now spread out. I received a FFA newsletter from my friend

Myrna who told me to look for Herbie Bamel. I thought I would

let him know that Sue (Tucker) Gerrish, Nancy (Tucker)

Dubinsky, Myrna (Sibitt) Rubin, and Sandra (Sackowitz)

Oberman say hello!!!  We all miss Geneva Ave, Franklin Field

and Franklin Park. I enjoy your newsletter, it makes me smile!!!

Sue (Tucker) Gerrish of Rockland, ME

I would love to find out, if anyone knows anything about Goldie

Geller, who lived at 957 Morton Street in Mattapan in 1944. I

have letters she wrote to my Dad and mentioned my uncle

Selwyn Garmon and grandfather, Samuel Garmon who owned

two grocery stores with my grandmother, Bertha.  They were

Garmon’s Food Mart and Morton’s Food Mart.  I would love to

be connected to anyone who knows anything about my father,

uncle or grandparents as they are all gone now.  I have lots of

memorabilia and have no one to ask about them. My dad’s good

friends as a young man were Danny Stein and Abe Hertzel, if

anyone remembers them that would be great too.

Thank you for your help!!   Linda (Garmon) Albert, contact me

at WickedGoodOrganizing.com or 508 561 1987,
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Stoughton, MA 02072
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“Kudos to the great team of the FFA who took part in planning the Jazz Brunch
on June 28th at the Holiday Inn. It was so wonderful to see “Old Friends” and
reconnect. Food was delicious - Music was great. The day was very special. Until
we meet again.” - Ruth Berger of Stoughton, MA

“Thank you and the Jazz Committee for a job well done - we love seeing and
catching up with friends. Thanks again.” - Fred and Len Aaronson



MAZEL TOV TOMAZEL TOV TO
I am proud to announce that my son Brian was inducted
into the Hall of Fame at Skidmore College and received
the College Sports and Acadamic all American Award.
Ellie (Heffron) Forman of Canton, MA

Sandi (Schaffer) Akashian of Wayland, MA is proud to
announce the Bat Mitzvah of her granddaughter, Nicole
Pearl Keller, daughter of Terri Akashian and Andy Keller
and sister of Jessica Carli Keller of Sudbury, MA

Evelyn (Chernov) Nessen of Randolph, MA is proud to
announce the graduation of her grandson Matthew Sherman
from Stevens Institute of Technology.  Matt is the son of
Ellen Nessen of Warwick, RI and Aaron Sherman of Ct.

Mazel  tov to our grandson Adam Camiel on his graduation
from College and to brother Ross Camiel whose graduation is
coming up next year, our love to you both. Sheldon & Gina
Camiel of Delray Beach, FL

We are proud to announce that our son, Dr. Howard Chansky,
was recently honored by being appointed Chairman of the 
Orthopedic Department  at the University of Washington,
Seattle where he is a professor.  Howard is a specialist in bone 
and soft tissue tumors.  Roberta and Harvey Chansky of
Randolph, MA.

My daughter, Dayna Gardner recently graduated from UMass, 
Boston with a masters degree in nursing, etc.  She graduated 
summa, cum laude.  She is the mother of six children.  Thank
you, Michael Godes of E. Bridgewater, MA

Congratulations to Gerry and Dottie Rosenberg in honor of
the birth of their first Great grandchild, Hunter from Marcia
(Bower) and Marty Leppo of  Canton, MA.

Arnold Fritz of Brockton, MA  is proud to announce that his
granddaughter, Jessica Beckman, will be attending Smith College
in the Fall 2015 on a full scholarship.

Stan & Fran (Giambosso) of Delray Beach, FL are happy to 
Announce that their grandchildren Rachel Ross and Michael
Holmes graduated High School.

Marcia (Bower) and Marty Leppo of Canton, MA are pleased
To announce that granddaughter, Sarah Emily Leppo graduated
from Oliver Ames H. S.  and will attend the School of Nursing
at Quinnipiac College in the fall and grandson, Matthew Kyle
Leppo, has graduated from Oliver Ames H.S. and will major
in Criminal Justice and Homeland Security University of New
Hamsphire in the fall and granddaughter Talia Annette Leppo
graduated from Sharon H. S. and will major in Human 
Development and Languages in Merrimack College in the fall.

We are happy to announce the graduation of our grandson Josh
Rosenberg from Plymouth State College, son of Steven 
Rosenberg.  Dottie (Williams) and Gerry Rosenberg of Boynton
Beach, FL.

I am happy and proud of my grandson Ben Forman who graduat-
ed from Union College, he is the son of Cary and Bruce Forman.
Ellie (Heffron) Forman of Canton, MA.

In honor of the graduation of our granddaughter Morgan Paige
Cremer from Sharon H.S. Morgan was accepted into the Bio
Medical Engineering program at the U. of Conn.  She is the
daughter of Ina and Marc Cremer of Easton, MA.  Rosalyn and
Ed Bluestein of Foxboro, MA.

Rita (Kaplan) Libman of Delray Beach, FL and Alan Libman of
Weymouth announce the graduation of their grandson Brandon
Ahearn from the Boston University Questrom School of Business.
He is employed at a software co. in Boston. A very large celebra-
tion was held at his Mom’s (Andrea Libman) home.

ANNIVERSARIES
45th Best wishes on your anniversary, Marsha (Paltrowitz)

and Marvin Burd, June 14, 2015

50th Happy Anniversary to our grandparents Mel and Mikki

Gondelman of Milton, MA, from: Abbey, Jacob, 

Zachary, Hannah, Joshua, Samantha and Jordan.

57th Best wishes on your anniversary, Doris & Elliot 

Hershoff of Peabody, MA, June 15, 2015.

53rd Stan & Jane Greenberg of Sharon, MA celebrated their

Anniversary on Sept. 2, 2015.

67th Frances & David Lloyd (Loiterstein) of Boca Raton, FL 

celebrated their anniversary on June 20, 2015.

35th Stan & Fran (Giambosso) Ross of Delray Beach, FL 

celebrated their anniversary on April 20, 2015.

60th Jerry & Elaine Sesnovich of Winthrop, MA celebrated

their anniversary on Dec. 14th.

60th Beverly & Billy Kaunfer of Boynton Beach, FL are 

celebrating their special anniversary. 

BIRTHDAYS
Happy Birthday to Paul Saperstein from Deanna & 
Sidney Wolk of Boston, MA 

88th David Lloyd ( Loiterstein) of Boca Raton, FL, 
celebrated his birthday on April 15, 2015

75th Jane Greenberg of Sharon, MA celebrated her 
birthday on July 13, 2015.

83rd Stan Ross of Delray Beach, FL celebrated his 
birthday on March 28, 2015.

69th Fran (Giambosso) Ross of Delray Beach, FL 
celebrated her birthday on April 1, 2015.

80th Happy Birthday to Arlene (Shaff) Elman, from 
Ellie (Heffron) Forman of Canton, MA.

80th Happy Birthday to Sandy (Peterson) Karas, 
from Ellie (Heffron) Forman of Canton, MA.

80th Jerry Sesnovich of Winthrop, MA celebrated his
birthday on October 26th.

80th Happy Birthday to Elaine (Godoff) Bower from
her childhood friend Rita (Kaplan) Libman.  A 
fabulous party was held at the Capital Grill in 
Newton, that her brother Stanley planned for 
her.

80th Happy Birthday to Billy Kaunfer from Beverly 
Kaunfer, of Boynton Beach, FL.

80th Happy Birthday to Wilma Fagin, from Ellie 
(Heffron) Forman of Canton, MA.
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Dear Members,

Thank you so much for all the accolades you have sent in for the
newsletter, it is you that has to be thanked for sending in your
interesting happenings, without you there would not be a 
newsletter.

A wonderful time was had at the Jazz Brunch, the response
was fabulous, and a great time was had by all.

Keep all the donations and messages coming, I noticed more
members are sending in birthdays and anniversaries as  well as
messages from members. Members enjoy seeing all the messages
no matter what they are.

All submissions must include your name, city and state, maiden
names would be nice too for the ladies. All information may be
edited to fit our available spaces. Pictures may not always be put
in the newsletter, but  keep watching as they may show up in later
ones.

We encourage our members to patronize our Advertisers.

Mail all info to:
FFA
P.O. Box 184
Stoughton, MA 02072

Phyllis (Finkelstein) Fuld
781 341 3402 or ppafmom@comcast.net

NOTICE FROM THE EDITOR
Chet & Carolyn (Kiki) Enbinder of Plainville, MA, are very

pleased to announce the birth of their first great grandchild- a

beautiful girl Kayla Ann Adams- very proud parents are Richard

and Gina (Perrelli )Adams- a very happy grandmother is Susan

(Enbinder) Perrelli- Aunt Samantha and Uncle Nick can’t wait to

baby sit. 

Arnold Fritz of Brockton, MA would like to announce the birth 

of his 4th great grandchild, Pierce Brasseur, born to my 

granddaughter Laci Brasseur in July, 2015.

Dottie (Williams) & Gerry Rosenberg are proud of their new great

grandchild-Hunter, grandson of Steven Rosenberg and son of

Jackie.

GRANDPARENTS

see enclosed flyers

FFA Florida reunion Luncheon, 

on sunday, January 21, 2016 at the 

Westchester country club, boynton beach, FL.

A fantastic canasta tournament,

Westchester country club,

boynton beach, FL. on march 9, 2016

FFA COMING EVENTS


